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School Attendance 

We can’t stress enough the importance of         
excellent attendance and punctuality. Please 
ensure your child arrives at school at 8.40am 
each day. 

Current attendance 

Reception—97% 

Year 1—93% 

Year 2—92% 

Year 3—94% 

Year 4—96% 

Year 5—94% 

Year 6—93% 

  

 

Treetop Trek Nets Visits 

Next week we are taking the whole school to 
Treetop Trek Nets. Information has already 
been sent and we need parents to log into 
Parent Pay to give permission for children to 
attend. Without permission we will not be 
able to take your child on the visit. There is no 
charge for this visit. 

Children need to wear suitable outdoor cloth-
ing and strong footwear for the visit. They will 
also need a coat. Long hair must be tied back.  

We are looking forward to 4 fantastic days 
out with the children. 

School Clubs Next Week 

Due to the visits taking place all next week 
our after-school clubs are cancelled. A text has 
been sent to inform parents. 

Year 6 PE Lessons 

This half term the children in Year 6 have 
been developing their dance skills. They have 
worked hard to develop an African inspired 
routine. 

Parent’s Evenings 

We will be holding our autumn term parent’s 
evenings on Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th 
October. Further details will be sent out next 
week. 

Jewish Festival of Sukkot 

Year 1 have been learning all about the      
festival where people build and decorate shel-
ters. They then have a meal in their shelters 
which reminds them of the voyage Moses led. 


